
 

 

 
January 24, 2024 
 
 
Denis McElroy 
Assistant City Attorney 
200 Texas Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 76102 
 
Dear Mr. McElroy: 
 
Thank you for your email transmitting the City of Fort Worth’s City Council 
Resolution No. 5866-01-2024 of January 9, 2024, providing for the designation of 
the Fort Worth Convention Center as a venue project and designating the method of 
financing for that Venue Project pursuant to Chapter 334 of the Local Government 
Code.  
 
The Resolution provides that the City of  Fort Worth, subject to approval at an 
election, would impose a short term hotel occupancy tax, under the provisions of 
Subchapter H, at a rate not to exceed two percent (2%) to finance the Venue Project. 
 
Pursuant to Section 334.022 of the Texas Local Government Code, the Resolution has 
been reviewed. The Comptroller’s Office has determined that the approval and 
implementation of the Resolution would have no significant negative impact on state 
revenue. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Chris Tjon at 
512-936-8587 or by email at christopher.tjon@cpa.texas.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brad Reynolds 
Chief Revenue Estimator 
 
cc: Chris Tjon 
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